
Under New York law, health plans must cover contraception 
without cost-sharing and without restriction or delay. You may be 
owed money for payments you made if you were covered by 
health insurance at the time of securing contraception. If you paid 
for contraception that you believe should have been covered in 
full, please submit a claim to UnitedHealthcare at 
UHC_NYContraceptives_support@uhc.com, identifying the exact 
type of contraception, approximate date(s) of the claims for 
coverage, and the amount you believe you overpaid. 
UnitedHealthcare will review your claim and provide a refund if 
deemed appropriate. 


